
PUBLIC HEARING MINUTES 

NOVEMBER 13, 2006 

 

 President Streeter called the meeting to order at 7:00n PM with the following 

Councilors present:  Mr. Bill Monahan, Ms. Caroline Smith, Mr. Bob Miller, Mr. John 

Murphy, Mr. Dick Peterson, Mr. Marty Qually and Mayor William Troxell.  Ms. Holly 

Giles and Mr. Jamie Fleet were absent.  Staff present included Manager John Lawver, 

Borough Secretary Sara Stull, Solicitor Harry Eastman, Director of Planning Walter 

Powell and Administrative Assistant Merry Bush. 

 

 Representing the press were Scot Pitzer of the Gettysburg Times, Melissa 

Hoffman, photographer for the Gettysburg Times and Meg Bernhardt representing the 

Evening Sun. 

 

 Solicitor Eastman announced the public hearing was duly advertised in the 

Gettysburg Times as required. 

 

 Solicitor Eastman gave a brief overview explaining the hearing was scheduled to 

hear discussion pertaining to amendments to the Gettysburg Borough Zoning Ordinance, 

the Gettysburg Borough Zoning Map and the Gettysburg Borough Subdivision and Land 

Development Ordinance consistent with the requirement of the Pennsylvania 

Municipalities Planning Code. 

 

 Citizens in attendance. 

 

 Darlene Brown and Laura Northup representing the Adams County Interfaith 

Housing Corporation. 

 

  John McPaul, representing the South Central Community Action Program. 

 

  J. Scott Hill, 124 N. Stratton Street, expressed his concern that his property is 

included in the zoning changes which joins the property designated for the REDDI 

project.  He is glad to see the REDDI project proceed but asked that his property not be 

included and is not interested in moving. 

 

 Mr. Monahan noted there has been no consideration for eminent domain at the 

surrounding properties of the REDDI project. 

 

 With no further business, moved Mr. Murphy, seconded Mr. Peterson to adjourn 

the meeting at 7:15 PM. 

 

       Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

      Sara L. Stull 

      Borough Secretary 


